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To the editor:

I have known Kip Koons for over 35 years. We first met when we were coaching Darien Youth Hockey.
Since that time I have observed Kip serving in many capacities to benefit the people and town of Darien.

From 1986 to 1992 he served on the Board of Darien YMCA as chair of the Finance and Nominating
committees and then as president, and from 1993 to 2002 the Board of the Darien Red Cross as vice chair
and chair of the Finance Committee.

Additionally, since 1990 he has served on the board of the Family Centers as past vice chair, chair of the
Merger Task Force and currently as chair of the Audit Committee.
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Based upon his history of successful and dedicated service, I support Kip to be one of our next selectman. He
is a leader with integrity and a personal commitment to our town.

Respectfully

Jim Demark

_________

Editor's note: You, too can give Darien your two cents' worth in a letter to the editor of Darienite.com, just
email it to dave@darienite.com. We have no particular word limit, although we might edit down letters that
ramble at length (and you won't get many people reading most letters that are very long), so use your
common sense.
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